
 

Invitation 
VCE Exam 
Preparation 
Sessions 
IT Applications and Software Development 
 
Students studying VCE IT Applications or VCE Software 
development are invited to attend an exam preparation session at 
Swinburne’s Hawthorn campus.  

Event details 

IT APPLICATIONS  
20 OCTOBER 2010  
5:30 PM - 7:00 PM 
 
SOFTWARE DEVELOPMENT 
21 OCTOBER 2010  
5:30 PM - 7:00 PM 
 
SWINBURNE HAWTHORN CAMPUS 

 
Each session will be presented by an experienced VCE IT 
teacher and will focus on specific areas of the IT Applications and 
Software Development curriculum.  
 
Students will also receive general advice on exam preparation. 
 
The sessions are free of charge.  JOHN STREET, HAWTHORN 
Register to attend: www.swinburne.edu.au/ict/schools  
 


